Featuring alumni news, student spotlights, upcoming events, and volunteer opportunities.

# UCEAP EDUCATION ABROAD PROGRAM | ALUMNI & FRIENDS

JANUARY 2019



### **UCEAP Students Experience Olive Harvest in Provence**

(Isabelle von Lockner, Rosemary Wallace, Thomas Seale, Sophia DeMornay-O'Neal, Monica Minix)

This past November, UCEAP alumnus Thomas Seale (UCSC, University of St. Andrews, 1977-78) and his family welcomed current UCEAP students Isabelle von Lockner (UCLA), Rosemary Wallace (UCLA), Sophia DeMornay-O'Neal (UCB), and Monica Minix (UCI) to participate in an olive harvest at their family farm in Provence, France.

"No way, an olive farm?!" I shouted at my computer. An email had just popped up, with an invitation to the Seale family's olive farm in Provence, a green and rocky and lavender filled part of southern France. The invitation was for the harvest weekend, complete with a Thanksgiving dinner.

I immediately replied, "Yes, please!" A month later, I arrived at the farm with three other Californians: Monica, Sophia, and Isabelle.

As soon as we got to the farm, we went with the family on a tour of the fields. After being in a city for so long, it felt incredible to breathe in the crisp air that whooshed through the rows and rows of olive trees that surrounded us. At the end of the tour, we ended up in a clearing overlooking the valley below us. The setting sun threw bright orange light over the rough mountains in the distance and tinged the foliage in the valley golden. We stared at the scene, and mimicked The Lion King scene where Simba is presented to the world, since both were equally majestic. We could not wait to harvest the olives!" - Rosemary Wallace

### Continue reading

Are you interested in sponsoring an educational opportunity for UCEAP students? We would love to hear from you! Contact <a href="mailto:alumni@eap.ucop.edu">alumni@eap.ucop.edu</a> for details.



### Join UCEAP Alumni for Happy Hour in Pasadena

Come by after work on **Wednesday**, **February 6**, to join your fellow UCEAP alumni for drinks and appetizers at Congregation Ale House in Pasadena. The restaurant will donate 10% of your purchase to the UCEAP Scholarship Fund. Bring a friend, buy a drink, and UCEAP will provide the appetizers. This is a great opportunity for you to connect and reconnect with UCEAP alumni in the Pasadena area. <u>RSVP today!</u>



## **Nominations for Distinguished Alumni Awards**

(2018 Alumni Award recipients Monique Kovacs Nathan and Christine Liboon)

Do you know a member of the UCEAP community who should be recognized for professional excellence, extraordinary service, or contributions to the international education or study abroad community? UCEAP invites nominations for the 2019 Linda Duttenhaver Distinguished Alumni Award and the UCEAP Emerging Leader Award. Submit your nomination on or before March 15, 2019.

All alumni are eligible. Contact <u>alumni@eap.ucop.edu</u> with questions. Check out <u>past award recipients</u>.

### **More From UCEAP**



Sign up to be a <u>scholarship reader</u> by 2/22/19 for the summer 2019 review cycle! Thank you to everyone who volunteered their time this year. We hope you will continue to volunteer with UCEAP and support UC students. We could not do this important work without you.



Sign up for our monthly giving program and receive a free UCEAP t-shirt. Giving just \$5-10 each month is an easy way to make a significant contribution over the year and help UC students study abroad. Give today!

JUNE 20

Save the Date. Registration will open in May for the 6th annual UCEAP Alumni Awards Dinner at UCSB. Thursday, June 20, 2019. We hope you can join us!

UCEAP has a powerful and expanding network of 100,000 alumni in every field and every corner of the world. Whether you want to take the next step in your career or simply catch up with old friends, you'll find many ways to reach out, link up, and join the conversation. We look forward to seeing you soon!

#### Home | Contact | Privacy Policy | Unsubscribe

#### **University of California Education Abroad Program**

6950 Hollister Avenue, Suite 200, Goleta, CA 93117-5823 Office: 805-893-4762 | Fax: 805-893-2583 | <a href="mailto:alumni@eap.ucop.edu">alumni@eap.ucop.edu</a>

It's easy to update your Email Preferences. Be sure to add <a href="mailto:alumni@eap.ucop.edu">alumni@eap.ucop.edu</a> to your address book or safe senders list so our emails get to your inbox. You may also review our Privacy Policy.